SIERRA NEVADA WBCCI

Airstreamers NEWSLETTER

JANUARY 2002

The December meeting of the Sierra Nevada Unit of WBCCI took place at the Airport Plaza Hotel restaurant in Reno on Thursday, December 13th. There were nine members present. Some who had previously made reservations were ill and unable to attend. Hope you are all feeling better now. The weather was great and the food and company good. "Santa" handed out presents to all the good boys and girls. Those enjoying the festivities were:

Elenere Armidon
Frank and Steve Burnham
Dale and Marge Grosch
Diane and Virginia Leipper
Fred and Ann Hersey

Our January 10th meeting will be early because "el Presidente", Fred Hersey, will be having knee surgery on the 14th. Come join us for the first luncheon of the New Year. The meeting will be at Bodine's, 5650 US 395 South. Going south through Carson City, you'll see Bodine's on the right, just past the traffic light at Old Clear Creek Road. Regular luncheon meeting time, 11:30. The Menu looks good and the prices reasonable. We will order from the menu, and since they would like one check, we will collect for your meal as you order. That will save a hassle afterwards. Tax is 7%. The tip will be up to you. We will have a board meeting after the lunch. Please call for reservations before Jan 8. Marge or Dale 883-0129, Frank or Steve, 825-6566, Fred or Ann, 775-266-3435, (toll.)

Are you a member of AAA? Check out page 10 in the Jan/Feb issue of VIA.

Our Unit has received Christmas greetings from Alan Tunstall, President of the Tri-County Unit, And from Ewart & Lillie Phillips, the WBCCI International President and First Lady. We also Received a newsletter from the Tri-County Unit that lists all the meetings they will have in 2002. We'll bring that to the January meeting for your perusal.

We have a bunch of birthday babies for January:

6 Sue Brown

13 Frank Burnham

14 Don Thrift

15 Ann Hersey

30 Michael Smith

Did you notice how nice I was, by not including years??? Do come out to the January 10 meeting and we'll all sing "Happy Birthday" to you. And Anniversary Greetings to Marge & Dale Grosch, January 21st.



1935 Airstream Torpedo, built from \$5 plans.

A new feature of our newsletter will be a short biography of a member — or couple. You will have to drop me a note telling me what kind of Airstream you have, brag about your kids, and/or grandkids, where and if you grew up, exciting things you've done, exciting things you are going to do, all kinds of background stuff. It will give us all a chance to know each other better. A picture of you with your Airstream would be good.

Tentative dates for 2002. (Will be discussed at the board meeting...)

Feb 14 Pinon Plaza, Carson City

Mar 19 John Asquaga's Nugget

Apr 18 Fiona's, Minden

May 16-19 Fort Churchill

Jun 13 Bower's Mansion, pot-luck No pets, please

Jul 18 Mills Park, Carson City

Aug 15-18 Washoe Lake

Sep 12 BBQ at Leipper's, Reno

Oct 16 Thurman's, Carson City

Nov 14 Liberty Bell, Reno

Dec 15 Airport Plaza Hotel, Reno

Respectfully submitted, Ann Hersey, Secretary

PS PLEASE!! Don't forget. Bring, send, or email a bio for one of the next newsletters.

A VERY HAPPY, HEALTHY, & PROSPEROUS 2002!



SIERRA NEVADA WBCCI Airstreamers

UNIT OFFICERS LIST -- FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE

President	Fred Hersey	775-266-3435	hersey.4-way@775.net
1 st VP	Marge Grosch	775-883-0129	dgrosch@juno.com
2 nd VP	Don Damoth	775-857-1101	drdbiker@aol.com
Secretary	Ann Hersey	775-266-3435	hersey.4-way@775.net
Treasurer	Steve Burnham	775-825-6566	stevfrankb@juno.com
Director 1 yr	Diane Leipper	775-972-9392	dianelm@attglobal.net
Director 2 yr	Elenere Amidon	775-883-9671	(not yet)
Director 3 yr	Len Paul	775-782-4388	(not yet)
Imm Past Pres	Dale Grosch	775-883-0129	dgrosch@juno.com

(Please advise of errors and misspellings)